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I used Southern Airways Express and was SO impressed and grateful for their service.  They were personable and
friendly.  I had a late connection and literally had to RUN from one terminal to another and re-check in (I think it
was in Baltimore).  It was very stressful.  When they saw me running down the hall, they called out not to worry -
they were waiting for me.  During that flight, it started to rain and was a little windy.  I was completely comfortable
and not  worried.

Please keep Southern Airways Express open in Altoona, PA.

Stacy Wursten
1256 Red Leaf Way
Lincoln, CA. 95648




